
April 25th, 2016 
 

NOTIFICATION TO BIDDERS 
REQUEST FOR QUOTE (RFQ) # PUARC-1491 

 
RIVERSIDE COUNTY SHERIFF FLEET VEHICLES- DODGE LAW ENFORCEMENT 

 
Riverside County Purchasing and Fleet Services would like to thank you for submitting a 

proposal for the above mentioned RFQ. 
 

The Evaluation Committee has determined McPeek’s Dodge of Anaheim to be the 
lowest, most responsive and responsible bidder for this project, pending the Riverside 

County Purchasing and Fleet Services Department and Riverside County Sheriff’s 
Department approval.  

 
The County appreciates your interest and encourages all perspective bidders to visit the 

County’s website.  
 

The County of Riverside posts all bidding opportunities on two websites: 
www.purchasing.co.riverside.ca.us 

www.publicpurchase.com 
 

Matthew Jones, MPA 
Administrative Services Analyst II 

Email Address: matthewjones@rivco.org 
 
 
 
 

This is a TENTATIVE award notification only.  Vendor(s) are NOT authorized to begin 
work/services or deliver products without first receiving an authorized signed purchase 
order or signed contract from the Purchasing Agent.  The County is not responsible for 
payment for work/services done or products delivered without a signed purchase order 
or signed contract. 
 

PURCHASING AND FLEET SERVICES 
LISA BRANDL 

DIRECTOR 

PURCHASING 

SUPPLY 

CENTRAL MAIL 

PRINTING 

FLEET 
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